
DONATE DISPLAY CASE — Leonard 
Meinhold, director of the Rock Island 
public Library, is accepting the donation 
of a display case from Mrs. Carrie Singer 
and Mrs. Judy Bowe, both of Chicago. 
Mrs. Singer and Mrs. Bowe are 
granddaughters of the late Myrtle W. 
Grant, a former president of the Board of 

Trustees of the Rock Island Public 
Library, and the case was donated as a 
memorial to her. The case will be used to 
display the library's collection of 
sculpture. Library card holders are per­
mitted to borrow different items of 
sculpture for display in theif homes. 
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